
Good Day Mr. Burton & Ms. Tytaneck, 
 
We are respectfully contacting you, as the attached flyer invited us to do so; 
with a NO vote… 
 
It is a known fact, that Oakvilles population of approximately 239,900, has gone far beyond 
what was called or can be called a Town.  
 
While we have adjusted to ‘city’ living; our hope was at some point soon, the population, 
issues with traffic etc., would level out.   
It has not levelled out (even with the undesired in our opinion, increased lanes on Trafalgar 
rd).   
 
In light of the new proposals, We are not pleased with the current congestion.   
Thus feel, the added congestion, along with devaluation of our properties would be 
extremely harmful to our rights as current citizens, to live in a peaceful neighbourhood 
setting.  
 
We state again, our vote is NO to both proposals. 
 
We feel if any one or both of the proposals were to go through, a section(s) of our city will 
become infamously known as many College towns are (not in a good way); obviously far 
more populated, congested with traffic, an increase (at all hours) of persons in the streets, 
parks, stores, again to mention, the decreased value of our property… as well while we do 
not wish the following statement to include all persons that rent homes out…we have 
seem many rental properties not cared for as they should be.   
 
Our neighbourhood is very close to Sheridan College & we have found (currently & for many 
years), far too much congestion of traffic, due to an increase in population, speeding 
vehicles at all hours up & down Golden Briar Trail.   
We can only imagine what the scenario would be like with an increase in residences & 
again to mention the possibility of unkempt homes, decreasing our property value & what 
ever else can come with an increase in population… 
 
We state again within this note, ending with WE VOTE NO. 
 
Respectfully, 
Mr. & Mrs. Saad of Oakville. 
 


